
 
 
  
 
 
24 May 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Families  
 
 
Ref: Class Teacher change – Kenya 
 
 
Please be advised that Miss Joyce will be leaving Abbot’s Lea School at the end of this Term. 
 
I am delighted to let you know that we have successfully appointed her successor.  
 
For Term 6 of this academic year, your child’s teacher will be Miss Livermore.  
 
Miss Livermore is an experienced educationalist and a qualified teacher and will be joining us 
as a full time permanent teacher on 12th June 2023. 
 
You may continue sending emails to the whole class team via: 
kenya@abbotsleaschool.co.uk   
  
I am confident you will join me in wishing Miss Joyce all the very best for her next career steps 
and you will welcome Miss Livermore when she joins us in June. 
 
I also hope that, if you are able to join us this or next term for any of the Open Assemblies or 
Friday Coffee Mornings, as well as other events planned, you will meet Miss Livermore in 
person in Term 6. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs A Hildrey 
Headteacher 
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